
 
 

ATTENTION LOCAL 1094 MEMBERS! 
 

OUR UNION WANTS TO CELEBRATE YOU, YOUR COWORKERS, AND THE WORK YOU DO! 
 
Our Executive Board and Members agree – Your stories are INVALUABLE and we want to share the stories of 
our Members with the world.  We are asking all 1094 Members to share a photo and a short story explaining 
who we are as working people and Union members. 
 
As an incentive to share your story, we have started a drawing for 2 tickets to a Seattle Mariners game against 
the Kansas City Royals (August 26, 2023 @ 1:10PM).  Anyone who sends us a photo (digital is best) with a short 
story or caption letting the world know who you are and what you do for a living will be entered into the 
drawing.  WE HAVE 20 PAIRS OF TICKETS TO GIVE AWAY! 
 
Pictures that include your coworkers and your workplace are definitely encouraged, but MAKE SURE YOU HAVE 
MANAGEMENT’S APPROVAL BEFORE TAKING ANY PHOTOS AT WORK.  And, make sure to tell us who your 
employer is and the names of your coworkers in the photo.  We want to celebrate everyone! 
 
ENTRIES MUST BE RECEIVED BY AUGUST 21, 2023. 
 
To submit your photo and story, please email 1094 Business Representative Fred Hawkins and CC Michael 
Prault: 
 

• Fred Hawkins: fredh@iupatdc5.org – (206) 605-3350 

• Michael Prault: mprault@iupatdc5.org – (206) 482-0020 
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